
From: Amanda Hickman <amanda@thehickmangroup.com> 
Date: April 8, 2024 at 5:28:09 PM EDT 
To: "Madani, Mo" <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com> 
Subject: Mods S9851 and S10090 

  
  
Good afternoon, Mo.  
 
I will be traveling on the 16th and will not be able to attend the meeting in person, so I wanted to share 
for the record that, Leading Builders of America (LBA) fully supports the work led by the FHBA and 
others developed to address the issues that have been created by S9851 and S10090. LBA believes the 
proposed changes are the appropriate way to resolve the concerns of the original 
proposals particularly regarding cost implications. I would appreciate your sharing LBA’s support for the 
revised language with the Commission.  
 
 
Best regards, 
Amanda 
 
 
Amanda Hickman 
President/Consultant 
 

 
 
 
***Please Note New Address Below*** 
 
1140 NW 95th Avenue 
Plantation, FL 33322 
P: 954-610-4636 
amanda@thehickmangroup.com  
www.thehickmangroup.com  
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